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Environment Advisory Committee 

25 November 2021 

Online meeting 

Minutes 
Meeting commenced at 6.00pm and concluded 8.00pm 

1. Present 

Community members Staff Councillors 

Clare Donovan (Chair) Jon Stiebel, Urban Sustainability Manager  

Anna Harvey Terri Southwell, Team Leader Urban Planning   

Robert Helstroom Kate Jackson, Coordinator Community Sustainability  

Jo Blackman   

Justine Langford   

Mary Stewart   

Diego Bonetto   

Liz Locksley   

Janet Sparrow   

Golda Dela Cruz   
Patrick Medley   

Dan Lunney   

 
2.  Chairperson 

 

3.  Acknowledgment of Country 

Chair welcomed members to the meeting and provided an Acknowledgment of Country. 

 
4.  Apologies   
Nicole Boyd 
  

5. Disclosures of Interest 

No conflicts of interest were disclosed. 
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6. Quorum (minimum 5 members) 

A quorum was achieved. 

 

7. Confirmation of Minutes and Actions 

n/a  

 

Discussion items 

 
 

Item Summary Recommendations / actions Council’s response 
1 Welcome to new 
Committee members  

New members Anna Harvey and Dan Lunney 
were welcomed to the committee  

  

2 Introductions by all  .  

3.Inner West Draft 
Development 
Control Plan (DCP)  
Part 2.12 Water 
Management 

Council staff presented the Water 
Management DCP and sought early input 
from the Environment Advisory Committee 
for technical advice.  
 
Staff updated the Committee on changes 
incorporated into the Draft Biodiversity DCP 
in response to its previous advice  
 
 

Actions – committee members to provide 
further advice or comments to staff by 
Monday 29 November  
Staff to consider advice provided, and feed 
back about any changes made as a result.  
 
 
 

 

4.Community 
Strategic Plan 
consultation - Our 
Inner West 2036 – 
are we on the right 
track?  
 

Staff sought feedback from the committee on 
the outcomes and strategies in Community 
Strategic Plan as part of Council’s current 
community consultation.   

Actions:  committee members to provide 
further advice or comments to staff by 
Monday 29 November and then review and 
finalise group feedback via email and 
confirm with staff by 12 December.  

 

3. General Business Diego Bonetto resigned from the committee 
as he is moving away from the Inner West. 
Members acknowledged his contribution.  

    


